
Notice to Transport contractors 

 

As directed by District Transport Authorities vide Memo 
No. DTO/DBR/8795/2021 dated 13.07.2021, we advise all the 
Transport Contractors of OIL to ensure timely payment of MV 
tax dues to avoid unwanted problems like seizure of the 
vehicles by enforcement authorities as well as delay in   
processing of bills. 

 

It may be noted that as per terms of the contract 
agreement the Contractor must ensure timely renewals of all 
licenses and permits and certificates within the due dates. 


